
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The Family Y of Greater Augusta 
 

 
Our Y helps people to be healthy, confident, and connected to others.  We accomplish 
this through our commitment to youth development, healthy living, and social 
responsibility.  

 
• The Y is committed to staying accessible to everybody.  No one is ever turned away 

for the inability to pay. 
 

• Over 152,000 people improve their health and well-being goals every year through 
our youth development and healthy living programs.   

 
• Over 14,000 senior citizens stay connected at our Y.  Older adults who remain 

physically active and socially engaged significantly reduce their risk for cognitive 
decline, chronic disease, isolation, and depression. 

 
• 55.6% of Richmond County children live in single-parent homes. The Family Y’s 

Primetime before and after school program provides quality care for many children 
who come from those single parent households. A large majority of the families we 
serve receive financial assistance which ensures children are in a safe, nurturing, 
caring environments. When students can participate in our programs, it reduces the 
number of children going home alone, or with an underage sibling. Research shows 
that youth and teens in high quality out-of-school time programs perform better on 
standardized tests, have improved relationships with adults and peers and show a 
decline in negative, risk-taking behaviors than those who do not participate in out 
of school time programs.  *Source: Kids Count Data Center 

 
• The LIVESTRONG at the Y program is a free 12-week exercise program for cancer 

survivors at any stage of diagnosis or recovery and focuses on helping cancer 
survivors regain self-confidence through exercise, fellowship, and meditation. We 
currently offer the program at 9 of our branches. Participants are coached to find a 
“new normal” and coached to increase their endurance, strength, balance, and 
flexibility.  This program is supported by our Annual Campaign.  

 
• Drowning is the second leading cause of accidental death in children aged 1-14 

years.*  Since 2011 over 25,000 CSRA children have learned to swim at the Y, 
including over 2,000 elementary school student who participated in the free School 
Safety Around Water program that the Y runs in cooperation with the Richmond 
County and Aiken County School Systems.  *Source: CDC   
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

• The Y works to reduce bullying by teaching our core values of caring, respect, 
honesty, and responsibility in all Y programs.  Several studies show that children 
who learn empathy and learn to value the feelings of others are far less likely to 
bully or to tolerate bullying.*    *Source: Munoz, Qualter & Padgett, Durham Univ. 2013; 
Jolliffe & Farrington, Univ. of Cambridge 2006; Rock, Hammond & Rasmussen, 2002   

 
• The Y strives to be accessible to everybody!  People with physical or intellectual 

disabilities participate in the Y’s Adapted Programs.  Adapted Aquatics, the Miracle 
League, and Camp I.V.E.Y. are designed to help participants increase their physical 
well-being, strength and confidence. These camps offer the opportunity for all 
children to have a camp experience and are very rare because of the significant 
staffing costs that incur when offering the one-on-one care that some kids need. 

 
• Since its inception in November of 2017, the YMCA’s A Place to Dream program has 

provided over 1,360 beds to children throughout the CSRA and changed the lives of 
these children and their families for the better. 

 
• By the end of the year, our staff and volunteers will have provided over 2,500,000 

meals for children and adults in need. 
 

 


